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As a small women I prefer to conceal carry for self defence especially now that i have 

a baby. I have been with my husband multiple times purchasing a firearm and notice 

how extensive back ground checks are done and how expensive it is to already 

obtain a firearm. Please support law abiding citizens to defend themselves, by not 

creating more fees and difficulties for firearm dealers.  


